July 30, 1980

Mr. Hagop Asadourian

Hagop Asadourian Rug Company, Incorporated
276 Pifth Avenue, Sixth Floor (602)

New York, New York 10001

Dear Mr. Asadourian:

We are very grateful for your donation of a beautiful
9'x6' Indo~Herati rug to the Diocesan and Cathedral complex.

The rug has been valued at $850.00 (eight hundred and
fifty)dollars) and this is no small gesture towards the
enhancement of the Church as a community center.

May we once again express our thanks for your generosity

and fér the lovely gift you so spontaneously gave to your
Diocese.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Executive Director
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